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Questions have arisen about what happens to faculty and academic-professional position allocations in cases of failed searches.  There are three principles.

1. Any search for a position allocated through CPM must be consistent with the purpose and job description stated in the original position request.  In particular, the search must remain in the academic unit identified in the request until it has resulted in a successful hiring or has failed.

2. The college dean has the prerogative to declare a search failed.  Normally, if a search fails despite bona fide efforts of reasonable duration, Academic Affairs will authorize the search to continue for another year, provided the dean so requests.  It is important to discourage departments from hiring in desperation.  On the other hand, searches that fail repeatedly bear further scrutiny.

3. If a failed search does not continue as proposed in the original position request, the resources associated with the position revert to the captured pool. This reversion makes the resources available for possible reallocation, either in the subsequent annual CPM allocation or possibly in response to a formal, written exigency request.  Neither department heads nor deans may unilaterally redefine or reallocate resources freed by failed searches.

